
Hello Neighbour,

Because he are practicing ‘social distancing’ and all public Anzac Day gathering and ceremonies have been cancelled, doesn’t mean we can’t 
mark Anzac Day in a meaningful and community spirited way together.

Let us all gather at our own letterboxes (or on your unit’s balcony) on Saturday 25 April at 5:55am to prepare for a minute silence together. 

If anyone has a musical instrument and would like to play something suitable just prior to the 6am Minute of Silence - then that would be 
wonderful!  

You might also come up with another way to show your respect. e.g. - chalk drawings on your driveway, make more paper poppies (see below), 
display an Australian Flag, make a sign with the words “Lest We Forget” etc.  Let’s all get creative - we certainly have the time!

Here is a paper poppy for you to cut out, make and then place on your letterbox/balcony prior to Anzac Day to show your that you will be 
participating in this collective, but ‘socially distant’ ANZAC Day Commemoration. (There might also a small amount of “tac” for you to stick your 
Poppy to your letterbox).  You can also print, make and attach these to small stick/skewers and place in your garden or the Council/nature strip. 

A quick instructional video on how to fold and make your poppy is available on You Tube.  Just search: Our Neighbourhood letterbox 
ANZAC Day Poppy - for instructions. There is also access to a PDF copy of this Poppy Pattern, so you can print out as many as you would 
like - just grab yourself some red paper and get making.

Please join us to remember:

“Lest We Forget” FOLD LINES


